
Question on Notice 
 

No. 621 
 

Asked on 25 May 2021 
  
MRS L GERBER ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE 
SERVICES (HON Y D’ATH) –  
 
QUESTION 
 
With reference to the Premier's comments in Question Time on 12 May 2021 that the 
government has ‘identified sites’—  
 
Will the Minister identify all of the site/s that have been considered or are under 
consideration for the Southern Gold Coast Satellite Hospital location? 
 
ANSWER 
 
I am advised that two potential sites in Tugun are undergoing due diligence at 
present but, as negotiations with landowners are ongoing, it would be premature to 
release the details of those locations at this stage. 
 
 
 


